
Sermon Series September 12-October 31 
Faithful Characters of the Bible 



 

Los Niños Primero Welcomes Summer 2019 

 

This year, Los Niños Primero celebrates 19 years of serving the Latino  
population. The Summer Academic Program will begin on the 3rd of  
June and end on the 28th. This year, we will be have five locations;  
Mount Vernon Presbyterian, Holy Innocents’ Episcopal school, Mimosa  
Elementary, Vickery Mill Elementary and Hapeville Elementary school. 
The Los Niños Primero family invites the Mount Vernon Presbyterian  
congregation to witness how the church’s support impacts the life of  
Latino Children on Tuesday the 18th or Wednesday the 19th of June  
from 9-10am at the Mount Vernon Preschool’s Kirk Center. Our annual  
Celebration Sunday will be on the 23rd of June, where our children  
give thanks to the congregation. 

 
We hope to see you this summer! 
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January 1 - July 31, 2021  Actual YTD 2021 Budget 

Member Giving Pledge  $318,288 $438,290 

Member Giving Non- Pledge  $23,816 $70,000 

Non member giving & Loose offering  $6,878 $6,000 

Total   $348,982 $514,290 
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Mount Vernon Presbyterian Church Staff 

Got News? 
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http://www.facebook.com/mountvernonpresbyterianchurch
http://mvp_church/

